
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP [Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au] 

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2022 11:36 AM 

To: Phillip Pasfield[Phillip.Pasfield@slatergordon.com.au]; 'Jessica Dawson-Field'[JDawson-

Field@mauriceblackburn.com.au]; J Bornstein[JBornstein@mauriceblackburn.com.au] 

Subject: D2022/10 - Application by Kelly - Order for production 

Attachments: D2022-10 - Kelly - Production Order 20221118.pdf 

 

 
OFFICIAL 

 

Dear parties, 

 

Please find attached an order for production issued by the Vice President.  

 

The Vice President will provide reasons for issuing the order if requested to do so by 
any party. Applications for access to the produced documents may be made to these 
chambers. 

 

Kind regards, 

Caroline 

 

Caroline Beasley 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher 

 

 

 

T (02) 9308 1812 



E chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au  

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au  

 

 

 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and 
pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 

 

This email was sent from Gadigal Country. 
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